
 

Construction Activities Update 
January 13 – January 24, 2025 

 
PLEASE BE ALERT!  

Traffic control is in place for your safety! 
The enforceable speed limit through the construction zone is 25 MPH. 

 
❖ Marina Heights Drive and Imjin Road are closed at Imjin Parkway 

__________________________________________________________________ 

What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (January 13 – January 24) 
Day Shift 

• Resume placement of sidewalks and curb & gutter along Imjin Road 

• Continue installing streetlight & fiber optic conduit between Marina Heights Drive and Imjin Road. 

• Install irrigation along Imjin Road 

• Construction of ½ of the roundabout at Marina Heights Drive. 

• Complete fine grading of roadbed for Marina  Heights Drive and between Marina Heights Drive and 
western project limit (just west of the Imjin Road intersection). 

• Paving operation to put down first lift of asphalt paving for Marina Heights Drive and between 
Marina Heights Drive and the western project limit (just west of the Imjin Road intersection) 

• Continue environmental monitoring of contractor activities job wide. 
 

Night Shift - No night work is anticipated. 
 

Activities That Took Place This Week (January 5 - 10) 

• Import base rock. Compact and fine grade for roadway section between Marina Heights Drive and 
western project limit. 

• Earthwork/grading on Imjin Road between Imjin Parkway and southern job limit. 

• Excavate for and install bioswale soil material along Imjin Road. 
 

Future Construction Activity and Information:   What's Planned in the Future? 

• Relocation of a portion of an MCWD sewer force main line at Preston Drive. 

• Roadway paving from east of Marina Heights Drive to project boundary west of Imjin Road including 
Marina Heights Drive. 

• Move into Phase 2: Switch traffic over to the newly constructed north side of Imjin Parkway to construct  
the south side of the roadway.  This is expected to happen in early March. 

• Re-opening (right in/right out movements) of Imjin Road. 
  



 
 

PROGRESS PHOTOS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How to Stay Informed 

• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie De Los Santos (City of Marina) at 
831.884.1212 

 
Thank you for your patience and for observing safety speed limits! 

 

Fine grading operation west of Marina Height Drive Finished grade (ready for paving) east of Marina Height Drive

Special soil material installed for bioswales Earthwork/grading operations on Imjin Road
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